
 

 
 

 
Friday 26th February 2021 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

I hope that you all had a relaxing half term holiday.  Following on from the Prime 
Minister’s announcement on Monday (22.02.2021), we are delighted to be able to 
welcome back all children to school as from the 8th March.  

We are currently reviewing our risk assessment following receipt of the 
Government’s most recent guidelines and I will write to you again next week to share 
all necessary information prior to the return to school on the 8th. 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J.Westhead 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


